Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Extension Request

From: Jernigan, Hannah <hjernigan@ncdot.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 2:22 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Landi, Helen E <hlandi@ncdot.gov>; Robinson, Stephanie N. <snrobinsonl@ncdot.gov>
Subject: Extension Request

Good afternoon, Ashley. DMV asks for an extension on 19A NCAC 031 .0307 as we are still reviewing technical changes
on this rule. Thank you.

Hannah D. Jernigan
APA/Rulemaking Program Manager
North Carolina Department of Transportation

hjernigan@ncdot.gov
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